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30th November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers, We had an amazing time at the PFA Christmas Fair last Friday evening. The
event was a great success and made a whopping £1,700.00—that is truly fantastic, the money raised
is going towards reading books for school. Thank you to our PFA for their hard work and thanks to
you all for your support.

The Afterschool Enrichment Clubs have finished for this year apart from Thursdays clubs, last one is
next Thursday 7th December and KS2 Girls Sports is running for 2 more weeks on Wednesdays 6th &
13th December.

There will not be any clubs next half term except for choir which will be reverting back to
Wednesdays. 3.30pm—=4.15pm. Please remember that this is an invitation only group.

We started getting festive in school yesterday, when some parents joined their children to make
Christmas door wreaths. Thank you to Ameila from MadFlorists for her fantastic workshop. They all
looked wonderful.

Reminders—

Victorian Christmas for Reception is Wednesday 6th December, in school day.

Nativity tickets are on ParentPay payment deadline is 7th December.

Breakfast with Santa on 18th December, payment deadline is 1st December.

Y6 Residential deposit, payment deadline is 15th December.

Christmas headwear for the 18th December.

Also on the 18th December is the Parents Music Assembly at 2pm—Reception to year 6.
Please check the What's On Christmas 2023 which is available on our website.

When contacting the office, please email head@ and office@sabden.lancs.sch.uk.

Also please can we remind you that if you need to contact the teacher you must do this via the office/
head emails and not direct to the teachers.

Please can you avoid routine dental and medical appointments during the school day. Again we
understand emergencies but please try to do them outside term time and the school day.

We have had numerous complaints from the local residents regarding parking at drop off and
collection times. One resident could not get out of their garage to collect their own children from
school because their garage doors were blocked in, and it was one of our parents blocking their access.
Please avoid blocking garage doors, driveways etc and be respectful of the local residents living
around school. Thank you for your help with this matter.

PFA 50 Club, the lucky winners are:
Mrs Murray, Helen Houghton, Amanda Dobson & Liene Abolina. Congratulations to you all.

Thank you for your continued support, Elizabeth Maskell.




